
Dear Parents and Students, 
 
Due to the recent cyber-attack, we have collected computers from students and staff at school and are 
currently in the process of re-imaging these devices. We have identified those online learners whose 
computers may have been compromised and must be returned as soon as possible. The school will be 
contacting those students who need to return their computers. If you have questions or concerns about 
your student’s technology, we ask that you contact the middle school office prior to returning the 
computer.  
 
Students may be able to access Schoology through other devices during this time and are encouraged to 
do so if possible. However, we understand that some students may be without technology at home until 
their laptops are returned to them or may not feel comfortable using alternate technology. Our teachers 
will remain flexible with students’ grades during this process.  
 
For now, students still do not have access to their school email accounts. Therefore, all online students 
must use the messenger feature in Schoology to communicate with their teachers until their school 
email is restored.  
 
We appreciate your patience and understanding as we continue to resolve this matter as quickly as 
possible. 
 
Please contact the middle school office if you have any questions. 
 
Take care and stay safe! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Brad Clark 
Principal 
Bath Middle School 
 


